
“Bosnians Remember:  
 �Documenting Our Past for 
the Sake of Our Future”

Join us for this special community event, co-organized with the Cliff Cave branch 

of St. Louis County Library, where we will discuss the importance of preserving and 

archiving cultural materials as a community. 

We’ll bring items from the Center for Bosnian Studies’ collections and stories to 

share, including student projects using materials from the archives. 

This event is free and open to the public, but registration is 

requested. You can register by scanning the QR Code,  

or visiting slcl.org/events 

Bosnian refreshments provided.

This event is funded by a grant from the  

Council of Independent Colleges.

St. Louis County Library - Cliff Cave Branch
5430 Telegraph Rd.
St. Louis, MO 63129

Saturday, December 3,  
2:00 - 4:00 p.m.


